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ADDITIONAL OUT OF ZONE ENROLMENT FOR 
2021 

 
The board advises that a number of vacancies have become 
available at Clyde Quay School since the last ballot for out of 
zone places on 29 October 2020.  
 
Because the board operates an enrolment scheme, it is 
required to fill any vacant out of zone places by ballot in cases 
where there are more applications for enrolment than there 
are places available.  The board has determined that a total of 
15 places are available to out of zone students for enrolment in 
the 2021 school year. 
 
The board is prepared to receive applications, in addition to 
those which it already holds, so long as they reach the school 
by 12 noon 12th March 2021.  Applications can be made by 
returning a completed enrolment form available from the 
school office or on the school website 
www.clydequay.school.nz.  If a ballot is required it will be held 
on 12 March 2021.  Parents will be informed of the outcome of 
the ballot within three school days of the ballot being held. 
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